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Are you a paid member of Peace Action of WI?
If not, this could be your last newsletter.

Due to the cost of printing and mailing, readers who have never paid 
a membership or given a donation within the past 3 years 

will no longer receive this paper newsletter via the US mail.

The newsletter is sent via email if you are on our email action alert list. It can 
also be read on our website. If you want to continue to receive a paper news-
letter please send in your membership and indicate whether you want a paper 

or only an emailed version of our newsletter.

$30 individual, $50 household, $10 limited income.
Send to PAW, 1001 E. Keefe Av. Milwaukee, WI 53212.

Paid members will continue to receive this newsletter via the US mail unless 
you prefer to receive it on-line only.  If so, please let us know by calling or 

emailing our office through our website.

Be sure to give us your current email address.
Website -  www.peaceactionwi.org  Click on Contact Us.

Phone - 414-269-9525












